
Paw Prints 
Grant Ranch School  

5400 S. Jay Circle  

Denver, CO 80123  

GRANT RANCH SCHOOL ECE-8 

Paw Prints is a monthly 
newsletter for Grant 

Ranch School. This is an 
important 

communication link for 
parents and includes 

important happenings at 
our school.  

You can read, download, 
and print this 

newsletter monthly on 
the Grant Ranch 

Webpage.  

http://
grantranch.dpsk12.org  

Attendance  

(720) 424-6961  

Office                    

(720) 424-6880  

About Paw Prints 2017-2018 

 
These publications are available online @                                                                              

http://grantranch.dpsk12.org/?page_id=432 

Grant Ranch Webpage - http://grantranch.dpsk12.org  

March 2018 

http://grantranch.dpsk12.org/?page_id=432
https://www.primroseschools.com/


March  2018 GRANT RANCH SCHOOL ECE-8 Page 2 

A Message from the Principal 

Happy winter families of Grant Ranch! Updates! With bond money we will install new carpet in the 
main entrance and hallway. There will be some painting in the cafeteria along with the installation of 
new shades. We are hoping to have the work completed over spring break.  

As you may have heard there will be some reductions and additions for the upcoming school year. We 
are adding an Early Childhood Education (ECE) program for students who will be three years old on 
October 1, 2018. We already have 15 students who have registered! Tech, PE and music will continue 
next year. Instead of having an art teacher, art will be taught by the classroom teachers and the art room 
will be used as a lab space.  

Please remember that we are helping students learn to live healthy lifestyles. This means that students 
should bring healthy snacks and drinks like water and individual servings of snacks. It also means that 
students should not bring soda or any other sugary drinks or large bags of chips or Takis to school. 
There are policies in the Denver Public Schools and the Colorado Department of Education that support 
this mission and with guidelines that we must follow. Any soda or sugary drinks will be thrown away. 
For more information on the policies I’ve included the following links: 
 

Health & Wellness Policies & Procedures 

DPS: Policy ADF – School Wellness 

DPS: Policy ADF-R – School Wellness Supporting Details 

DPS: Policy EFEA – Nutritious Food Choices 

DPS: Fundraising Food and Healthy Snacks 

CDE: Competitive Food Policy 

CDE: Healthy Beverages Policy 

CDE – Exempt Fundraisers 

USDA – Fundraiser and Smart Snacks 

AASA – Smart Snacks – Fast Facts 

USDA: Nutrition Standards for all Foods Sold in School 

http://www.smilegeneration.com/
http://denverplan.dpsk12.org/wholechild/
http://www.boarddocs.com/co/dpsk12/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=ANJSV3747284
http://www.boarddocs.com/co/dpsk12/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=APCLV457EDDE
http://www.boarddocs.com/co/dpsk12/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=9WWRYU6E038F
http://foodservices.dpsk12.org/pdfs/FundraisingPublisherInfosheet201617.pdf
https://www.cde.state.co.us/nutrition/competitivefoodscoloradofoodservicepolicy
https://www.cde.state.co.us/sites/default/files/documents/cdenutritran/download/pdf/healthy%20beverage%20policy%20rules%20final.pdf
https://www.cde.state.co.us/nutrition/smartsnackscolopolicyexemptfundraisers
http://www.fns.usda.gov/sites/default/files/allfoods_fundraisers.pdf
http://www.aasa.org/uploadedFiles/Childrens_Programs/_files/SmartSnacksFastFacts.pdf
http://www.fns.usda.gov/sites/default/files/allfoods_summarychart.pdf
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UPCOMING DATES 

March 3 - Destination Imagination Competition 

March 16 - Class Pictures 

March 16 – Moms and Muffins 7:00 am – 7:40 am 

March 19 - April 23 – PARCC/CMAS Testing 

March 26 – March 30 Spring Break – No School 

April 2 – Teacher Planning Day – No School 

April 3 - Students return from Spring Break 

Help Beautify Grant Ranch! 

Sign up for our Grant Ranch volunteer day! We will be beautifying the grounds  

of our school on April 7th.  

Please sign up and help! 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b084fa5ab2aa5fe3-grant 

https://www.swimlabs.com/
https://webmail.dpsk12.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=ojqcaNt4F74Nx-03MZacb9hGOBjyhahe1lrogZy8dSDLTGDHrH_VCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.signupgenius.com%2fgo%2f60b084fa5ab2aa5fe3-grant
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Snapchat Contest for Colorado Teenage Students                   
Teens compete to design top Geofilter to celebrate 
International Women’s Day  
 

Grant Ranch students helped create and design this contest for Colorado teens aged 13-18  

Grant Ranch middle school students entered the Snapchat contest.  Good luck to all of our students!  The 
winner will be announced on March 8.  The winner will receive: 

Prizes: 

 Finalist’s geofilter to be shown on Snapchat on International Women’s Day 

 Finalist and family to be invited as guests to Colorado Women’s Hall of Fame gala 

 Finalist to be recognized and geofilter to be shown on Snapchat at the Colorado Women’s Hall of 
Fame Gala 

 Finalist to receive the 2018 World Forward Innovation Award 

 $500 Gift Gard to Best Buy 

 4 Press Club tickets to the Colorado Rockies Baseball game 

 2 Limited Edition All-New Fire 7 Tablets with Alexa, 7″ Display, 8 GB, Black 

 2 Limited Edition Fitness Trackers, Black, Slim Touch Screen and Wristband, Wearable Activity 
Tracker as Pedometer Sleep Monitor, for Android and iOS 

 1 Personal Safety Wearable by ROAR Athena 

 

https://www.worldforwardfoundation.org/snapchat/ 

https://clubusa.net/
https://www.worldforwardfoundation.org/snapchat/
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Colorado Measures of Academic Success 
 

The Colorado Measures of Academic Success (CMAS) are the state’s common measurement of 
students’ progress at the end of the school year.  

Grant Ranch School Testing Dates 

March 20, 21, 22 ELA Testing: Grades 5, 6, 7, 8 

April 4, 5, 6 ELA Testing: Grades 3, 4 

Math Testing: Grades 7, 8 

April 10, 11, 12 Math Testing: Grades 3, 4, 5, 6 

April 17, 18, 19 Science Testing: Grades 5, 8 

Families 

      Attendance is extremely important during testing dates. 

      Be sure that your child gets a good night’s rest. 

      Be sure that your child eats a healthy breakfast. 

      Ensure that your child gets to schools on time. 

      All testing will occur in the morning hours. 

      Breakfast will be provided at school as usual. 

    We ask that you not schedule any appointments for your child during these dates but if         
needed, please schedule any appointments for the afternoon. 

 

https://www.afw.com/en/school-program


March  2018 GRANT RANCH SCHOOL ECE-8 Page 6 

Family Game Night 

  
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! Grant Ranch and PTO will be hosting a Family 
Game Night on March 21st in the gym.  We will be playing BINGO, hold prize 
drawings, and enjoying the evening with the community of Grant Ranch School.  

This is a FREE event for the families of Grant Ranch. There will be pizza that can 
pre-ordered and make a dinner event for the entire family.   

If you pre-register you will receive tickets for our prize drawing that will be held 
throughout the evening.  Grant Ranch would also like to give back during this 
community event. For every non-perishable food that families bring in on Family 
Game Night, they will receive an extra ticket for the prize drawings. All non-
perishable food that is brought in will be donated to the Food Bank of the 
Rockies. Visit us at the link below to pre-registrar for the event.  We look forward 
to a fun evening with you and your family. 
  

http://www.tinyurl.com/GrantRanchFamilyGameNight  

 

http://www.westindenverdowntown.com/westin-family
https://www.safesplash.com/locations/littleton
https://webmail.dpsk12.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=Cdg0Ny1xEqzEN5PI6LEqmE5wZKzy0yIJGoZAavPj-9XvfOr5k3_VCA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.tinyurl.com%2fGrantRanchFamilyGameNight
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English Club 

Grant Ranch is looking for parents who would like to be a part of the English Club. This is a beginners 
English class that will be held after school at Grant Ranch and will be available for 12 participants. If 
you have any more questions please contact astrid_duhame@dpsk12.org. Flyers will be passed out to 
students.  

English Club Schedule: 

We are starting our English classes on Tuesday, March 6, 2018 

Classes will be from 3:00-4:00 p.m. in Room 142 

Here are the dates we are meeting this year. 

  

Tuesday, March 6th, 2018 

  

Tuesday, March 20th, 2018 

  

Tuesday, April 10th, 2018 

  

Tuesday, April, 24th, 2018 

  

Tuesday, May 8th, 2018 

  

Tuesday, May 22nd, 2018 

https://www.cellphonerepair.com/littleton-co/
http://kcllbaseball.com/
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News from PTO 

PTO Meetings: 

Thursday March 8th at 6:00 pm Full PTO Meeting 

Friday March 9th at 7:15am Informative PTO Meeting for parents who can’t make 
Thursday nights 

Donate Your Gently Worn, Used and New Shoes To Grant Ranch PTO 

https://www.denversoccercamp.com/
http://campinvention.org/?utm_campaign=Colorado%20Newsletters&utm_medium=E-newsletter&utm_source=The%20School%20Communications%20Agency&utm_content=Westridge%20Elementary%20School
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http://www.nwphysicians.com/
http://www.localhivehoney.com/
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https://tscaschools.com/contest/?sid=326&cid=3
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Sponsorship space in this 

newsletter is extremely 

affordable! Reach parents in 

your local community & 

support schools! Businesses 

that want to sponsor this 

school, please contact TSCA at 

info@tscaschools.com or      

970-239-1641.  

News from Gifted and Talented 

On March 14th, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. Dr. Cameron 
Hays will be holding a parent coffee talk at Denver Language 
School on the topic of “Curiosity and the Gifted”.  Join Dr. 
Hays as the group discusses links between curiosity and 
giftedness, as well as curiosity in our children (and 
ourselves).  Dr. Hays will discuss his dissertation research on 
these patterns as well. 

 

Destination Imagination 

The Grant Ranch Destination Imagination Teams will be 
competing on March 3rd, 2018 at the Evie Dennis Campus. 
Students in 4th and 5th grade have been working on 21st Century 
Skills (collaboration, teamwork, problem solving, critical 
thinking, creativity and imagination)  as a key component of 
their Destination Imagination challenge. Our 4thgrade team, The 

Collaboration Connection, will be performing at 9:42 a.m. and our 5th grade team, 
The Wise GRS Grizzlies, will be performing at 10:00 a.m. Both teams will compete 
in room 202. Anyone is welcome to come and watch the teams compete! Thank you 
to the generosity of the Grant Ranch PTO for making this opportunity available to 
our students. 

https://theschoolcommunicationsagency.com/

